
THANK YOU FROM CCAP/LOAVES&FISHES 

 

The CCAP/Loaves&Fishes Board of Directors wishes to express its 

deepest gratitude for the outpouring of food and financial donations 

received in 2020. Thanks to your support, CCAP/Loaves&Fishes was able 

to continue and expand our mission of providing emergency food and 

financial assistance to low income and underserved residents of Berkeley 

County.  

  

The COVID-19 Pandemic made 2020 an especially difficult year for our 

existing clients as well as many others who found themselves in need of 

our services for the first time. Our client base increased as the hardships 

grew more widespread.  CCAP/L&F responded with assistance of food, 

rent, utilities, prescription co-pays, transportation and even work clothing 

and footwear for those able to find new employment. We increased food 

visits from 10 to 12 per year, worked with our community partners, and 

even developed a new partnership with the Faith Community Coalition for 

the Homeless to provide bags of food to individuals and families given 

temporary shelter by FCCH.  

 

As we move into the Winter of 2021 the Pandemic rages on, taking its toll 

on lives and livelihoods. We expect a lot of client evictions and utility 

disconnects next year and ask for the donors' continuing support. With your 

help, CCAP/Loaves&Fishes, the Church Visible in Berkeley County, will 

continue to serve our community as we pray for successful treatment, 

healing, and preventive measures that will end the suffering and loss of life. 
 

Yours in Service, 

 

 

Beverly Van Metre 

President, CCAP/Loaves&Fishes Board of Directors 


